Surveyors Creek Public School



The Surveyor

A Newsletter for the Surveyors Creek Public School Community

Term 3 Week 10

Wednesday 23rd September, 2020

Dates to Remember

25/09/2020 Crazy Sock & Hair Day 25/09/2020 Last Day Term 3 12/10/2020 Students Return Term 4 13/10/2020 School Photo Day

PAYMENT/PERMISSION REMINDERS

All money should be placed in a clearly marked envelope in the secure box outside the Administration Block.

No late payments will be accepted
Spare notes in the rack in the admin office
foyer or on the school's website

Receipts for school payments are issued by teachers to students each Friday.

Notes home this fortnight Crazy Sock and Hair Day School Vegetable Garden

We wish to advise that this page of the newsletter will be sent home with students every fortnight. The remaining pages will be available to view on our website!

<u>ANNOUNCEMENTS</u>

OFFICE HOURS 8:40am to 3:25pm

School Banking will be every Tuesday of school terms

Please note the following activities are on hold at the moment.

Clothing Pool will be every Thursday afternoon at 2.45pm and every Tuesday morning from 8.40am during the School Terms.

ASSEMBLIES FOR 2020: Weeks 5 & 9 on a Wednesday each term YRS 3-6 11.30am & YRS K-2 2.10pm



End of Term 3!

Well I have to say we made it! Thank goodness we were able to get through the whole term without going back into lockdown mode. It has been a very tiring term for all of us and I know the staff are looking forward to holidays and returning refreshed and ready to tackle Term 4. I wish all of our families a restful, safe and enjoyable holiday and we will see you in Term 4. Please remember that there is no Pupil Free day on the first day of Term 4. School will resume on Monday 12th October.

What's happening during the holidays at Surveyors!

During these holidays we will be beginning work on the final stages to our playground. Our basketball court will be resurfaced in Tru-Flex acrylic, thanks to our wonderful P&C. The court will be done in bright purple and royal blue. I can't wait to see it. We will also start on the construction of our adventure playground. This will be situated in the middle of the playground where the trees and the dust bowl is. This playground will have bridges, boats and low level balancing stones etc. It will be a play space that will foster imagination and creative play! I am hoping that once COVID restrictions are lifted we will have an open day where you all will be able to come up and have a look!

TELL THEM FROM ME PARENT SURVEYS

Don't forget to please check out our School Website to participate and have your say in the Tell Them from Me – parent surveys. Please click on the link below to participate.

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/scps1

We ask that when you complete the survey you give us a balanced view. If you have any issues that are concerning you please call us directly. These surveys look at the overall aspects of the school and help us to celebrate the good things we are doing and make improvements where we need to. If you have a particular issue with the school we would appreciate it if you would give us the courtesy to address it on its individual merits. We welcome all constructive criticism and also affirmation for the strategies and processes we have in place.

I look forward to looking at your responses. Hopefully this survey won't take up too much of your time.

Stage Communications

We will be sending out a Stage newsletter outlining what your child/children will be doing each fortnight. The first one will go out tomorrow and we will also put them on our website as well. Each stage has individually designed their own so there maybe differences in the content. Hopefully this will make up for the fact that parents aren't able to come on to the school grounds.

If you are leaving us in 2021

If your Child/Children will be leaving our school in 2021 and are not in Year 6 could you please let the office staff know as soon as possible. We are in the process of looking at how we will staff the school in 2021 and numbers are critical to this.

CANTEEN 2021

Please look out for the note from our P&C regarding the canteen in 2021. It would be great if we could find a special person to step into Cherie's shoes next year as she will be leaving us. Our canteen is the driving force behind our P&C's ability to fund many of the wonderful school projects!!!

Staff News

Congratulations to Mrs Morgan who had a beautiful baby boy last week. Welcome to the world Maxwell Jude!

Mr Shipley will be leaving us at the beginning of Term 4. He has been very fortunate to get a permanent position through Merit Selection at Bardia Public School. We wish him all the best and thank him for his contribution to Surveyors Creek.

Welcome to Ms Warwick who will be taking Mr Shipley's place on 4M from the beginning of Term 4.

PHOTO DAY

Please also remember that photo day is Tuesday, 13 October 2020 which is day 2 of Term 4.

Yours in Education

Mrs Kathy Browne

Principal

PBL Awards

Many children at our school have collected a PBL ribbon. Most children are aware they are to hand in 3 certificates and they will receive a ribbon. Once a child does receive 3 ribbons they must hand in their 3 ribbons to receive a banner.

In Short - 3 Certificates = a Ribbon

3 Ribbons = a Banner

3 Banners = a Medallion

Mrs Jane Borg Assistant Principal PBL Awards for Term 3, Week 5

obon obon obon obon obon obon obon obon	KB KC KC KC KN KN KN K/1CM
obon obon obon obon obon	KC KC KN KN KN K/1CM
obon obon obon obon	KC KN KN KN K/1CM
obon obon obon	KN KN KN K/1CM
obon obon obon	KN KN K/1CM
obon	KN K/1CM
bbon	K/1CM
bon	V/1CN 4
l	K/1CM
bon	1M
nner	1M
bon	1M
bon	1M
bon	1A
	bon bon bon

Cooper N	Ribbon	1A
Amelia-Rose W	Ribbon	1A
Morgan K	Ribbon	1A
Arlo P	Ribbon	1A
Peyton J	Ribbon	1A
Ruby H	Ribbon	1A
Claire S	Ribbon	1H
Beau V	Ribbon	1H
Aaliyah T	Ribbon	1H
Keenan J	Ribbon x 3	1H
Ethan Z	Ribbon x 3	1H
Luca T	Ribbon	K-2A
London D	Ribbon	2B
Zac N	Ribbon	2B
Jay W	Banner	2B
Leah V	Ribbon	2В
Jaylan S	Ribbon	2Q
Rihanna Y	Ribbon x 2	2Q
Rihanna Y	Banner	2Q
Hayden W	Ribbon	2Q
Lincoln T	Ribbon	2Q
Kaine M	Ribbon	2Q
Briar A	Banner	2Q
Ryder H	Ribbon	2Q
Ysabella A	Ribbon	2\$
Zoe W	Ribbon	2S
Ruby C	Banner	25
Louisa H	Banner	25
Ruby M	Ribbon	25

Elaina S	Ribbon	2S
Natasha C	Ribbon	25
Charlotte G	Ribbon	25
Madeleine O	Ribbon	2S
Indiana B	Ribbon	3D
Indiana B	Banner	3D
Indiana B	Medallion	3D
Archer S	Ribbon x 2	3D
Archer S	Banner	3D
Jorda L	Ribbon	3D
Aiden L	Ribbon	3D
Sarah C	Ribbon x 2	3D
Sarah C	Banner	3D
Chloe G	Ribbon	3D
Chloe G	Banner	3D
Braxton W	Ribbon	3D
Scarlette L	Ribbon	3D
Xavier M	Ribbon	3D
Macaulay B	Ribbon x 2	3D
Macaulay b	Banner	3D
Emily H	Ribbon	ЗРТ
Taylor O	Banner	3PT
Paige T	Ribbon	3PT
Jackson A	Ribbon	3РТ
Zoe K	Ribbon	3РТ
Abiha A	Banner	3PT
Noah M	Ribbon x 2	3РТ
Ruby S	Ribbon	3PT
Eden C	Ribbon	3S

Kobi A	Ribbon x 3	3S
Kobi A	Banner	3S
Cooper S	Ribbon	3S
Archie C	Ribbon	3S
Lillian M	Ribbon	3S
John O	Ribbon	3S
Elaine Z	Ribbon	3S
Emma S	Banner	3S
Koby W	Ribbon	3S
Koby W	Banner	35
Sarah T	Ribbon	3S
Peighton T	Ribbon	3S
Cruz B	Ribbon	1-4P
Tyler-Jamie	Ribbon	4CW
Ashton F	Banner	4CW
Zach C	Banner	4CW
Ariella M	Ribbon	4CW
Savannah W	Ribbon	4CW
Savannah W	Banner	4CW
Hugo C	Ribbon	4CW
Megan B	Ribbon	4CW
Bhavjit S	Ribbon	45
Riley H	Ribbon	4S
Aditya B	Ribbon	4\$
Jojo B	Ribbon	45
Olivia S	Ribbon	45
Lucas Y	Ribbon	45
Stephanie C	Ribbon	45
Cooper S	Ribbon x 3	4\$

Cooper S	Banner x 2	45
Cooper S	Medallion	45
Alisha H	Medallion	4M
Tahlia M	Ribbon x 2	5H
Addison C	Banner	5H
Ayla D	Ribbon	5H
Jade A	Ribbon	5H
Isla Rose P	Ribbon	5H
Shae C	Ribbon	5L
Chloe Y	Ribbon	5L
Luke M	Ribbon	5L
Jamie M	Ribbon x 2	5L
Paityn J	Ribbon	5L
Eric Buffett	Ribbon	5L
Eric Buffett	Banner	5L
Eric Buffett	Medallion	5L
Keira P	Ribbon	5N
Emma F	Ribbon x 2	5N
Emma F	Banner	5N
Emma F	Medallion	5N
Mia I	Ribbon	5N
Mitchell C	Ribbon	6MW
Mason M	Ribbon	6MW
Rory W	Ribbon	6MW
Dylan L	Ribbon x 2	6MW
Dylan L	Banner	6MW
Dylan L	Medallion	6MW
Riley C	Ribbon x 2	6MW
Harrison H	Ribbon	6MW

Banner	6MW
Medallion	6MW
Banner	6MW
	Medallion

Bookfair and Book Parade



During Week 2 of Term 4 the Library will be hosting a Bookfair. Students will have the opportunity to browse the books available and write down a wish list of any books that they may like to purchase. Payment would then be made online. More details regarding the purchase and payment of books will be given out in week 1 of Term 4.



This year the CBCA Book week has been moved to October. To coincide with the Bookfair, we will be holding a Book Character Parade during week 2 Term 4. More information will be available in week 1 Term 4. Students might like to start thinking about their costumes over the school holidays.

Thank You

Mrs Burke Teacher Librarian

<u>Canteen News</u> Once a Term we have our Canteen Special Treat Day will this will be on Friday 25th September the last day of term treats will vary in price from 20 cents to \$1.00.

Lowes 20% Off Sale

20% off school uniforms 2 day only sale

8th to 9th October, 2020